


Individuals who live in the community will not have the same access to the services of the plaza they have had for
many years. They will be forced to park below ground-taking an elevator or stairs to access the services. Many have
mobility issues which will make accessing these services difficult. Parents with small children who are sick will be
affected as well.
The limited pick up and drop off is not adequate for the number of patients who will need these services.

In summary, I do not believe the site plan and proposed zoning  change from applicant 1494096 in the form that it is
proposed is safe or accessible for the residents of the GlenShields Community.

Heather Bedggood


